2019-2020 Wellness Committee Notes---Nov 21st, 2019

- 1. Deb Brodeur, Melissa Jenson, and Lisa Jenson shared information with the committee on their trip to the Every Kid Healthy Conference.
- 2. Discussion on the School Health Index Surveys we submitted.
- Looks like we got all in. Committee reflected once again on results.
- 3. Possible Projects for 1801 grant discussed.
- Water fountains/Filling stations for elementary
- Promoting Staff Health
- Basketball hoops at the elementary
- 4. Deb Brodeur will set up Triannual Assessment Webinar.
- 5. Bryan Hackbarth will look into attending the Professional Development for Healthy Schools Conference in May. If he cannot go, Henry Ruud or Karolyn Roebuck might be willing to go.
- 6. Need for student rep on Wellness Committee. Parent rep?

Next meeting: Jan 14th, 2020